
Worthy Grand Knights and Council Membership Directors, 
 

As menoned during the membership breakout session, during the Fall Quarterly Meeng, I am forwarding for your 
files and review, two documents with bullets which list several key ideas to consider for your membership recruing 
efforts at your local councils. Please feel free to call me or email me if you have any quesons or need assistance 
with anything. 
 
Thanks for all you do! 
 
Mark Messier 
State Membership Director 
District Deputy #13 

 



 


